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Dear Parent/Guardian & Marians, 

 

On Tuesday 9th July 08:00 the QMGS PE/Games department will start their 72 hour fundraiser for the Future Sport @ 

QMGS. This will involve 24 hours of Hockey, Rugby and Cricket back to back finishing on Friday 12th July 08:00. Over 

300 pupils from all year groups are taking part and we would like to see even more join in. If you would like to take 

part then please get your son to speak to Mr Ryley (Rugby), Mr Hammond (Cricket) or Mr Francis/Mr Thompson 

(Hockey).  We have set an ambitious target of raising £15,000; if each of the 300 pupils participating raised £50 each, 

we would reach our target easily.   

Donations can be made in a number of ways: 

1) Donating on our Just Giving Page 72 Hour Sport-a-thon - Queen Mary's Grammar School - JustGiving  

2) Via The Mercian Store, by scanning the QR codes on the next page. 

3)Via ParentMail by logging into your account via the app or web-browser 

(https://pmx.parentmail.co.uk/#core/login).  The payment option can be found under the Payments – Shop section. 

 

Future Sport @ QMGS is a major fundraising project for the school which promises to revolutionise the sports facilities 

at the school and in the local community, providing opportunities for both current pupils of the school and the future 

generations of Marians. More information can be found here https://www.qmclub.org/futuresport.   

If you have any questions regarding the 72 hour fundraiser or you or your business are able to donate a larger sum 

please contact myself via email a.hammond@qmgs.merciantrust.org.uk.  

All donations would be greatly appreciated. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr A Hammond 

Head of PE/Games 
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To donate £10, scan the QR code here 

Sport-a-thon  
2024 

To donate £20, scan the QR code here 

To donate £40, scan the QR code here 

To donate £60, scan the QR code here 

To donate £100, scan the QR code here 


